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To Those Who Are Responsible,

I am on the side of science and data. Therefore, 1 would like to go on record as vigorously opposing this effort
to waste the water that those, who came before us, have carefully and with much fore site provided to us with
our current reservoir system:

Also, the timing of the decision. to increase water flows réveals an ignorance and arrogance from the members
of the water board. If no reservoirs existed, how much water would be available for the fish then? Maybe this
cycle is critical for the ecosystem.

Either way, I am somewhat glad that the board overstepped the boundaries of common good and rational
thought as this is probably the most effective way to defeat such elitist attitudes in our state government.

Thank you for "allowing" my voice tobea part of the public comment.
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